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We also went to the onyx building several times to sing jolly Christmas carols including Band 

Aid’s ‘Do They Know it’s Christmas Time?’ (Mrs Day-Webb’s favourite). Some children were so 

good they were chosen to sing Christmas carols at Cavendish Care home! We were lucky 

enough to get chocolate! 

In English, we completed our non-chronological report on a Scandinavian country. Did you 

know that Lego originates from Denmark? 

In Maths, we estimated calculated the area and perimeter of shapes before using the 

squares in our books to estimate the area of irregular shapes.  

In Guided Reading, we have been studying the text ‘The Cat Who Walked Himself’ by 

Rudyard Kipling and a non-fiction text about lightning. Did you know that there are different 

types of lightning?  

Probably, the most fun lesson was the Viking PowerPoint. We had to plan and then create 

Viking powerpoint. When these are all completed we will publish them on eschools. 

In Art, we have started to create a picture of Robinswood Hill. When finished, it will be made 

up of 30 - 36 seperate tiles.  

So far we have used fabric paints and pastels. The next step is to add fabric and stich on 

detail. 

In our topic book we created 

a graph plotting the weather 

in Oslo (Norway) and 

compared it to Gloucester 

(England). We noticed that 

Gloucester was warmer than 

Oslo. 
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Finally, we have been working on our language skills. En las clases de español hemos escrito 

conversaciones.  


